
June 4, 1990

Hello,

There’s no complaints about the turn-up last month; we were able to split up

into two groups. (!!!) One group went to the site off Jumbuck Road where we

previously planted some trees, to re-secure the tree guards and remove some wayward

pine seedlings.

The other (fool)hardy bods did goat impersonations in the new section of the

park to .continue the removal of Verbena. Whilst the clearing looks impressive

at the moment, the site will have to be closely watched to ensure that the stuff

doesn't come back with a vengeance.

Rob made an interesting observation at the old workshop site where we planted

back in April. Very few plants have been munched upon, however he noticed that

the naturally regenerated plants hadn't been touched. I guess the disturbed

soil must be a dead giveaway to any forager on the prowl.

Next meeting, on June 17, will have us combining the removal of the Nightshade,

that's taking off like wildfire around Billy's Creek, with some tree planting.

We will also be holding a meeting to deal with some business, the most

Important of which is paying our new members the courtesy of official accepting

them into the fold. So please come along, if only for the meeting. We will

be meeting at the end of Tebb's Tce. at 1:30 p.m. Don't forget to bring along

some suitable tools, as well as a cup and your old glass and aluminium cans.

Hope to see you there,


